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UPCOMING CHS MEETINGS 
 

 January 10 

Conway Land Proprietors 
Doug Burnell 

 

** February 14 

Conway Common Lands and  

Boundaries 
Doug Burnell 

 

March 14 

White Mountain Maps and  

Map Making 
Curators 

 

Save the dates— 

Conway Historical Society monthly 

program 

2nd Tuesday of each month 
 

**Potluck dinner begins at 6pm with  

regular CHS meetings and presentations at 

7pm.  All CHS programs are open to the 

public at the Salyards Center. 

 

The snow date for each program is the  

following Tuesday, same time and place! 

Welcome Winter 

Thank you to the Mountain Garden Club for this  

wonderful festive wreath! See their website at mountaingardenclub.org.  

Winter hours by appointment  

Call 603-323-3359 
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Unique “Triple” Header Program Series 

Doug Burnell will  

present a pair of pro-

grams in January and 

February that explore the 

interesting history of area 

land grants and charters, 

divisions by the proprie-

tary, and settlement of 

the town of Conway, all 

leading up to our fairly 

unique array of common 

and undivided 

lands.  Conflicting grants 

by Massachusetts Bay 

Colony (Maine), claims 

by the Masonian proprie-

tors, and the nature and 

disposition of the resid-

ual common lands will 

be examined along the 

way. 

Doug is a descendant of origi-

nal proprietor Ebenezer Bur-

bank, recently retired as Prin-

cipal at H.E. Bergeron Engi-

neers in North Con-

way.  Doug has deep family 

connections in Western Maine 

and the Mount Washington 

Valley, and he has been active 

in the community since child-

hood.  He has been on numer-

ous non-profit boards in the 

area, most notably serving as 

President of Tin Mountain’s 

Board when the organization 

relocated to a new campus 

and built an outdoor educa-

tion facility and office space. 

He has been on the Upper 

Saco Valley Land Trust Board 

since 2010. 

Then to top it off, in March, the curators 

will present a program on  

White Mountain maps and  

surveying tools and techniques  
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Dog News!  

2017 marks the 100th birthday of New Hampshire’s State Dog, the Chi-

nook. The Conway Historical Society will be part of the celebration.  

Chinook’s Birthday Bash – January 13-15, 2017 –  

Camp Cody, Freedom, New Hampshire 

For more information give us a call or check out http://chinook.org/chinook100.html 
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Please consider signing up to volunteer to help with research,  
cataloging, exhibit preparation, our attic flooring project, help with lawn care, snow shoveling, etc. 

You can also help as a member or better yet, a leader, with one of our committees. 

Special volunteer opportunity to process the Shaw Brothers and Grover Cleveland papers 

Curator Bob Cottrell and Conway Public Library Director David 

Smolen pose next the one of our many veteran monuments. For more 

info see  

http://www.conwayhistoricalsociety.org/

World War One exhibit 
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81 years strong! Since 1935 

 

As a private 501(c)3 non-profit, we 

rely on your support.  

Donations are tax-deductible to 

the amount allowable by law.  

 

Please consider donating today and  

remember to renew your membership.  

Wish  List 
Storage Shed 

 
President – Ken Rancourt 
447-2720 

 
Vice President – Brian Wiggin  
447-3426 
 
Secretary – Jane Rancourt 
447-2720 

 
Treasurer – Gary MacDonald 

447-5014 
 

Directors 

Joseph Phillips 717-873-9081 

Len Whitmore 321-9337 
Mike Tamulis 447-5162  
  
Past President 
Susan K Proctor 447-5172 
 
Curator 
Bob Cottrell 323-3359 

  
Lawn and Garden Committee 

Len and Norma Whitmore 
387-4837 

 
Newsletter (open) 
 
Programs (open) 
 
Membership  
Jane Rancourt  

Officers and Directors Please support our  

CORPORATE SPONSORS 

 

Furber & White Funeral Home 

Home Depot 

Lowe’s  

Northeast Auto Body 

North Country Fair - Jewelers 

Walmart 

White Mountain Oil and Propane 

Zebs General Store 

 Serving Conway NH since 1935 

Your n
ame here! 

Please consid
er b

ecoming 

a busin
ess 

sponsor! 

250th edition afghan 

featuring Conway’s 

historic buildings.  

We also have a wide 

variety of books, post 

cards, coffee mugs 

and other items for 

sale! 

Shop!  

Surprise all your Winter guests with unique items from our  

museum store 

Help support the Conway Historical Society.  

Call us or see our website for details! 
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Conway Historical Society 

100 Main Street 

PO Box 1949 

Conway NH 03818 

C H S  Newsletter 

CHS Membership Dues = $20.00 per person per year 
 

Name (s)______________________________________________ 

 

Address_______________________________________________ 

 

City___________________State_______________Zip_________ 

 

Phone_____________________E-mail______________________ 

 

 
   

                      Dues                   $_______________ 

 

                      Donation             $_______________ 

 

         TOTAL       =      $_______________ 

 

 

     A significant percentage of our income is generated through membership.   

Please pass your newsletter along to a friend when you are finished with it.  Recycle and help the society to grow.   

Membership Dues are payable in October and run through December of the following year.  

Email: conwayhistory@myfairpoint.net www.conwayhistoricalsociety.org 

ADDRESS  SERVICE  REQUESTED 

 

 

                          affix address label here 

Our $5 student  

membership level is a great gift to give 


